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Welcome From The City of Wharton 

 On behalf of our citizens, let me welcome you to the 
City of Wharton, Texas.  As the Gateway to the Texas Gulf 
Coast, Wharton has many thriving businesses and indus-
tries that secure a stable tax base.  Founded in 1846, the 
City of Wharton is located along the I-69 corridor just 50 
miles southwest of Houston.   
 Wharton is the perfect place to grow your business 
and your family.  I invite you to see just what Wharton 
has to offer.                           
       -Mayor Tim Barker 

Team Work 

 During Hurricane 

Harvey and the resulting 

flooding caused by the storm, 

the City of Wharton employ-

ees rose above the everyday 

service provided to help out 

the community.  Where it is a 

part of every City of Wharton 

Employee’s job to serve dur-

ing times of disaster, all em-

ployees are thanked for their 

endless hours of work and 

determination to make sure 

services and the safety of resi-

dents was met.   

Many of the City Employees 

were experiencing flooding 

and damage to their own 

homes and continued to work 

without wavering.   

We are more than grateful to 

have an excellent team of peo-

ple that are dedicated to serve 

this City and proud to have 

them! 

 

Upcoming City Holidays 

The City of Wharton will observe the following holidays:  

Monday, January 1st  & Monday, January 15th 

All City offices will be closed on these holidays. 

When the normal residential pick-up falls on a recognized holiday, 

the pick-up for that residential service will be the next regular business day.  

 Some of the residents of the City of Wharton were able to recently apply for 

the HOME Program funded by Texas Department of Housing and Community Af-

fairs. This program will assist low income homeowners with disaster recovery from 

the flooding of 2015, 2016 and 2017 as well as low income homeowners throughout 

the City in need of home rehabilitation or rebuilding.  

 The initial round of funding under the program will be for 10 homes and the 

City will be able to continuously apply for more.  The HOME Program is the largest 

federal block grant to the state and local governments which is designed to help as-

sist in creating affordable housing for low–income residents.  One of the many bene-

fits of the program is the zero cost to home owners.   

 Residents who are approved will have to relocate for several months while 

construction takes place and are responsible for their relocation during that time.  As 

the City of Wharton continues to apply for and search for grants and opportunities 

that would help benefit citizens as a whole, we are excited to be a part of a program 

that was designed to reinforce several important values and principles of community 

development.   

The HOME Program Builds Hope For Some City Residents 
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A sign down, street lights out, or even too many mosquitos can all be 

issues that affect our residents.  The City of Wharton wants to hear 

from you. Reporting issues that need attention is as simple as calling 

City Hall at: 

979-532-2491.   
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We’re On the Web! 

www.cityofwharton.co

 

Have your next event at the 
Wharton Civic Center.  

Upcoming Events: 

New Year’s Eve Party –December 31st 

Wharton Senior Serve—February 3rd 

John McCain 100th B-Day—February 24th 

NOW AVAILABLE 7 DAYS A WEEK 

Big or small event, make sure and book 
your room today by calling:  

            979-532-2491 ext. 603 

To find out more about available room 
rentals: 

Click Here  

Pay your Utility Bill or Ticket Online 

If you have never been to the City of Whar-

ton website, now is the time to check it out!  

One of the many useful things you will find 

is the ability to pay your utility bill or ticket 

online.  

Simply Click Here 

Public comments on any of the City’s projects is 

encouraged and anyone wishing to do so may at-

tend one of the regularly scheduled City Council 

meetings.  Meetings are held at 7 p.m. on the sec-

ond and fourth Monday of each month at City Hall 

- 120 E. Caney St.— unless otherwise posted.   

Did you know? 

The Plaza Theatre started out as the Plaza 

Hotel in 1904. In 1941, it was converted 

to a movie theatre. In the early 1990’s it 

changed hands again and now is home to 

live performances by local citizens. 

Construction: 

TxCDBG 7216489 Alabama Sanitary 

Sewer Improvements: Construction in 

completed. 

FEMA – Integrated Flood Protection 

System: Application submitted 12/20/16 

under the DR-4266/4269. On 10/17/17 

the City staff received notification that the 

project has been selected for FEMA review.  

FEMA – Sewer Infras t ructure 

Mitigation: Application submitted 

10/13/16 under the DR-4266/4269. On 

10/17/17 the City staff received 

notification that the project has been 

selected for FEMA review 

FEMA – Warning System Mitigation 

(Siren Warning System): Application 

submitted 10/13/16 under the DR-

4266/4269. On 10/17/17 the City staff 

received notification that the project has 

been selected for FEMA review.  

FEMA – Integrated Flood Protection 

System: Submitted on 1/20/17 under a 

second funding opportunity for DR 4272 

and we are awaiting a response. 

FEMA – Sewer Infras t ructure 

Mitigation: Submitted on 1/20/17 under a 

second funding opportunity for DR 4272 

and we are awaiting a response. 

FEMA – Warning System Mitigation 

(Siren Warning System): Submitted on 

1/20/17 under a second funding 

opportunity for DR 4272 and we are 

awaiting a response. 

Housing: 

FEMA – Residential Mitigation 

(Elevation/Reconstruction of Homes): 

Application submitted 10/13/16 under the 

DR-4266/4269 and we are awaiting a 

response.  

 

FEMA – Residential Mitigation 

(Elevation/Reconstruction of Homes): 

UPDATE ON GRANTS 
Submitted on 1/20/17 under a second funding 

opportunity for DR 4272 and we are awaiting 

a response. 

TDHCA – HOME Reservation 

Participation :  Applications were started on 

November 7, 2017 at JDIN.  Over 60 

applicants filled out applications and returned 

that afternoon and next day to submit them to 

GrantWorks and get assistance on paperwork 

that was still required.   The deadline has 

passed and applications are being processed by 

GrantWorks.   

GLO Community Development and 

Revitalization Program: The City Council 

procured GrantWorks, Inc. for administration 

and Jones & Carter for engineering.   The 

applications are being processed by 

GrantWorks. 

FEMA Pre-Disaster Mitigation Grant: Call 

for application was made on August 11, 2017. 

The application was submitted 10/30/17 and 

we are awaiting a response. 

Studies: 

TxCDBG 7216124 Planning & Capacity 

Building Fund (Comprehensive Plan): 

GrantWorks, Inc. conducted field assessments 

on June 6-8, 2017. They will begin working 

with Committees and Departments Heads in 

the early part of November. To be completed 

by December 12, 2018. Total grant awarded: 

$115,389. 

 

mailto:pfavors@cityofwharton.com
http://www.cityofwharton.com/
http://www.cityofwharton.com/page/civic_center
https://www.municipalonlinepayments.com/whartontx
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How do I know which 

district I’m in? 

From the City of Wharton 

website you can become 

familiar with the district 

you are in and who your 

elected official is.  Elec-

tions are held every May 

so to stay up to date resi-

dents can view photos, 

bios and a map of who is 

serving their district.  

Click Here For More  

Information! 

What’s in the 

Works? 

 

 Water Well Plant 

Project      

$3,765,000 

 

 Wharton Levee  

Project Phase I 

$6,871,265 

 

 City of Wharton 

Comprehensive 

Plan              

$115,389 

 

 Alabama Rd.     

Sanitary Sewer   

Improvements          

$420,000 

 

 FM 1301 Overpass 

Project Phase I          

$9.5 million 

 

 5 Year Street                

Improvement        

Program               

$1.5 million 

The City of  Wharton has applied to FEMA for multiple types of  assis-

tance under two separate funding opportunities. As of  October 17, 

2017, the Integrated Flood Protection System, Warning System Mitiga-

tion and Sewer Infrastructure Mitigation applications were selected by 

Texas Department of  Emergency Management and have been forward-

ed to FEMA for final approval. We are currently working with FEMA 

to provide additional information on these applications in order to 

complete the approval process. The review process is timely and we are 

cooperating fully with all requests. 

http://www.cityofwharton.com/page/elected_officials
http://www.cityofwharton.com/page/elected_officials


 

Expert in Every Office 
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 Andres Garza, Jr. 

City Manager 

Time employed with the 
City of Wharton:  City Manag-
er Andres Garza, Jr. began his 
career in public service in 1977 
as an Administrative Assistant 
in Pearsall, Texas.  In 1979, he 
was promoted to Assistant City 
Manager in charge of Fi-
nance.  He began serving as 
Pearsall City Manager in 1980 
and served until May 1994.  He 
is currently serving as the City 
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of Wharton City Manager and 
has done so since 1994.  Mr. 
Garza currently serves as a 
Board of Trustee on the Texas 
Municipal League Intergovern-
mental Risk Pool (TML-
IRP).  He served as a chairman 
of TML-IRP board from 1994 
to 1996.  He also serves on the 
TML Small Cities Advisory 
Council.   

Education: He received a 
BBA Degree from Southwest 
Texas State University (Texas 
State University) and is a mem-
ber of the Texas City Manager 

Association and International 
City Manager Association.  His 
wife is Adeline Garza and they 
have two children, Andrew III 
and Adam.  He enjoys all out-
door activities including hunting, 
fishing, camping and golf.  

Mr. Garza was honored at 
the International City Man-
ager’s Association during 

their 103rd Annual Confer-
ence in San Antonio for his 
40 years of public service. 

Want to be kept up to date during emergency 

situations in the City of  Wharton?   

Click to sign up. 

Mr. Garza receiving his  

40 year public service award.  

https://www.facebook.com/WhartonOEM
https://twitter.com/Wharton_OEM

